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DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY POST OFFICE BOX 106
REVELLE COLLECE LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA 680G

June 19, 1968

President Stirling A. Colgate

New Mexico Institute of
Mining and Technology

Socorro, New Mexico 87801

Dear Stirling:

I am very pleased to have received your letter. I enjoyed visiting
you at Socorro, and look forward to seeing you again. It is fine that you
are getting so much effective work done.

Cordially,

Bes

Linus Pauling




